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The winter golf season is ending and we are starting our Spring/Summer Golf Season. We’ve had 

amazing weather the past few months with limited days of rain and snow allowing comfortable winter 

golf weather. This winter we were able to maintain the golf course and greens all winter with our new 

fertilizing program vs. the dormant look in past years. Certainly, weather also played a big part in great 

course conditions.  

 

     
 

The roughs are starting to turn green as the temperatures warm up. 



     
 

Nick and the Maintenance Crew completed a number of projects this winter in preparation for 

spring/summer golf. Projects included: Fairway Aerification, widening a number of Fairways, 

continuing to spray iron fertilizer on the Tee Boxes, Fairways & Greens. Removal of a number of dead 

Trees on Holes #13, #16, #17, and #18.  
 

 
Maintenance Crew spraying iron fertilizer on greens keeping them healthy 

 

Currently working on Hole #7 bunker renovation in which railroad ties have been removed. Redesign 

of both bunkers includes moving a little closer to the green collars and downsizing the left bunker.  
 

    
                  Left Bunker Hole #7                                                 Right Bunker Hole #7 



You may have noticed a large Storage Building being installed at the Maintenance Yard, will be 

storing seed & fertilizer along with other items. 

 

    

    
New Storage Building at Maintenance Yard! 

 

April starts the Spring/Summer Golf Season with a number of golf courses opening back up in 

Northern Arizona and across the US and of course my favorite golf tournament “The Masters” April 

7th – April 10th. 

 

Prescott Golf Club Golf Spring/Summer Season starts with our Annual Spring Kick-Off 2022 Golf 

Tournament on Saturday, April 9th | 8 am Shotgun. Format: 2-person Scramble. Entry forms are below 

and in the Pro Shop.  Platinum / Executive Members $25, Masters and Sports Members $59, Non-

Members $69. Entry Fee includes Golf, Cart Range Balls, Prize’s & Lots of FUN.  

 

This year Redwoods Grill will not be serving Easter Brunch. Sunday, April 17th - Easter Sunday 

Redwoods Grill will close early at 3 pm. 

 



Greg is receiving our Spring Men’s & Ladies apparel, shoes & golf bags from Ping, Callaway, 

Antigua, FootJoy, Titleist, Nike, Puma, and Tail; Caps from Clover, Aussie and Imperial. 

Stop by the Pro Shop and check out all our new merchandise. 

 

Members receive ten percent (10%) off merchandise not already on sale. 
 

     
Spring Men’s & Ladies Apparel  

 

 
 

       
Black Clover Caps, PGC Imperial Caps, and Aussie Chillers. 

 



 
New Golf Ball Display 

 

                      
FootJoy Ladies & Men’s spike & spike-less golf shoes 

 

    
New Ping Golf Bags  

 

 

 



Welcome New Members  
 Paul Jannson  

 Clifford Hallam / Jo Roth  

 Dylan Kruse 

 

 
2022 Green Aerification Dates 

 Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

 Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
 

 
 

Monthly Member Statements wishing to pay via check, payments need to be received by the 15th of 

each month.  If payment is not received by the 15th of the month, a $20.00 late fee will be assessed 

per month. 
 

Cancellation 

To cancel participation in the Automatic Credit Card Payment Program, the Member must submit 

written notification to Prescott Golf Club. Authorized withdrawals from the Credit Card will 

continue until processing of the cancellation request is complete. The Automatic Credit Card 

Payment Program will be cancelled within 30 days of receiving the cancellation request. 

Cancellation requests must include the Member credit card number. 
 

Send or email cancellation requests to:  

Attn: Pamela Morris 

Prescott Golf Club 

1030 Prescott Country Club Blvd. 

Dewey, AZ 86327 

pmorris@prescottgolfclub.com 

928-772-8984 Ext. 103 

mailto:pmorris@prescottgolfclub.com


 

 

“Pick-a-Brick” Fundraising Event 

 

 
 

 

Have you heard about the “Pick-a-Brick” Fundraising Event? For $100, you receive a 6” x 9” Brick 

which you will be able to personalize. Once the Brick is finished, it will be placed on the soon to be 

built entrance to the practice putting green. Thanks to Member, Jim Baber for organizing and 

spearheading this. 

  

Brick fundraising information, forms and a sample of the Bricks are located in the Pro Shop. For more 

information, please call (928) 772-8984. 

 

 



 

 
 



 

Cart signs have been placed in front of the greens about 15-20 yards directing carts to cart 

path. We are asking ALL Members and Guests to PLEASE follow the signs and not drive 

golf carts up next to the greens. Please keep all four tires on the cart path on ALL Tee 

Boxes and Greens to help keep our course in excellent shape. Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation.  

 

With the increase in number of rounds being played, PGC is now requesting two players per PGC 

cart.  If you would like to have a PGC cart all to yourself, cost is $15. 

 

The PGC Liquor License does not allow persons to bring alcoholic beverages onto Prescott Golf 

Club property. ALL alcoholic beverages MUST be purchased at Redwoods Grill, Chip Shots, the 

Beverage Cart or the Pro Shop. 
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 
 

    
 

Beginning April 1st, The Driving Range Tee will move back to East side of the Driving Range next to 

Chip Shots and the Pavilion. New range balls will be in use. Just a friendly reminder RANGE BALLS 

& BASKETS are for the Driving Range ONLY and may not be taken home or used on the golf course.  
 

Are you and friends looking for some FUN in the sun!? We are adding two Corn Hole Games at 

Chip Shots. Come over play a few games and enjoy Cold Beverages and a Hot Dog at Chip Shots!  

 

 



 



 

 



 

Karaoke Night at Prescott Golf Club! 
 

 
 

 
 

Swing in with all your friends and join us at Redwoods Grill at  

Prescott Golf Club for some Great Food Specials, Drinks, and Karaoke! 

 

Thursday, April 14th    

From 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm   

At Redwoods Grill 

 

Thursday, April 28th   

From 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

At Redwoods Grill  

 



 
If you like music - If you like games - If you like 

fun with friends (and drinks)  

You will LOVE DINGO! 

Dave's Musical Bingo is DINGO 

Come to the Redwoods Grill at Prescott Golf Club 

on Wednesday, April 20th from 4:30 - 7:30 pm and 

we will play DINGO.  

Remember, play silly games, and you could win 

silly prizes! 

 

 



 

 

April Golf 

 
Please check online calendar and Pro Shop for available tee times. 

 

PGC Ladies & Men’s Clubs - Start times for the month of April: 

 

  Ladies Club 

 Start Time is 8 am Reverse Shotgun - Tuesday & Thursday 

 

Men’s Club 

 Start Time is 8 am Reverse Shotgun - Wednesday & Friday 

 

RAZZ 

 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday – 11 am Tee Times 

 

 

 

April Hours of Operation: 

 

PRO SHOP 

 Open Daily 7 am – 5 pm 

O 1st Tee Time – 7:30 am 

 

REDWOODS GRILL 

 Open Daily: 11 am – 7 pm 

Open Late till 8 pm on Karaoke Thursdays  

 Happy Hour: Monday - Friday 3 pm – 5 pm 

To make dining reservations, please call (928) 772-8812. 

 

CHIP SHOTS 

 Monday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday – 7:30 am – 4 pm 

Tuesday, Thursday & Sunday – 7:30 am – 2:30 pm 

 
Chip Shots Hours subject to change: Weather conditions permitting. 

 
Please visit our website for the most current information and additional details: PrescottGolfClub.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 



 
 



Food & Beverage   
 

Join us at Redwoods Grill on Friday Nights for our Fryday Fish & Shrimp Fry! Simply the Best!! 

Every Friday 4 pm - 7 pm 

 

 
 

You will love our Saturday night PRIME RIB. Reservations are recommended. 4 pm - 7 pm  
 

 
 

Please call (928) 772-8812 for reservations. 



 

Please feel free to call the Pro Shop with specific questions about any of our upcoming events (928) 

772-8984.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at Prescott Golf Club, Redwoods Grill & Big Mig’s Patio! 

 
Mike Wright, PGA 

General Manager / Director of Golf 

1030 Prescott Country Club Blvd. Dewey, AZ 86327 

928-772-8984 Ext. 100 

mwright@prescottgolfclub.com 

 

 

Prescottgolfclub.com 

 

mailto:mwright@prescottgolfclub.com

